
 

 

“Houston, we have a 

problem.” 

Saturday, April 13, 2019 

8:00 A.M. - Noon 

Deukmejian Wilderness Park 

3429 Markridge Road, Glendale, CA 91214 

 

That was the fateful phrase spoken by Commander Jim Lovell  
exactly 49 years ago today, a phrase that has universally become 
synonymous with the word, “Whoops.”  At Deukmejian Wilderness 

Park, we have problems too, although not the life-or-death kind 
faced by those three astronaut heroes. 

 
Still, we’ve got trees to water, invasive plants to remove, and trails 
to maintain.  So join us for your own “open space” adventure.  We 

have tasks for all ages and abilities. This is a great event for  
families, individuals, church groups, clubs, and students needing 

Community Service hours. 
 

This event is FREE!!! But groups of 10 or more must reserve their 

place by calling us at (818) 548-3795.  

 
Snacks and 

drinks will be 
provided 

 
Ten or more?  

Call us at  
(818) 548-3795  
to reserve your 

place 
 

Wear sturdy 
shoes, protective 

clothing, and a 
hat 

 
Bring your water 

bottle, sun 
screen, and 

gloves 

City of Glendale 
Community Services & Parks Department 

Trails and Open Space Program  

Para información en español, llame a (818) 548-2000 

REASONABLE ACCOMMODATIONS WILL BE MADE UPON REQUEST.  

PLEASE NOTIFY US WITHIN 72 HRS PRIOR TO EVENT DATE.  

Հայերեն տեղեկությունների համար զանգահարել  

հետևյալ հեռախոսահամարով (818) 548-2000 

Sponsored By: 

 


